




 July 18, 2006
To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to confirm that Mr. / Ms X Y is participating in the Field Course of the TRANSFOR – Transatlantic Education for Globally Sustainable Forests Project. This project is embedded in the Canadian-European Union Program for Co-Operation in Higher Education. 

The Field Course starts on August 14, 2006, in Freiburg (Germany). On August 19 there will be a transfer to Basel (Switzerland) and from there to Liverpool (UK), on August 24 the student takes the flight from Manchester (UK) to Stockholm (Sweden). On August 29 there is the ferry transfer from Stockholm to Helsinki (Finland). The Field Course is ending on September 3 in Helsinki.

Mr. / Ms X Y is full-time student at the University of New Brunswick (Canada). Please give Mr. / Ms X Y any needed support in order to ensure his/her successful participation in the international Field Course.

Dr. David MacLean

Professor and Dean

